
 

 

March 6, 2017 

 

 

To: Dr. William Walkenhorst, Chair of Chemistry and Biochemistry 

Subject: Organic Lab change 

 

Physics Department supports the proposed change of Organic Lab from a 2cr (6 contact hrs) 

1-semester lab to two 1cr (3 contact hours) labs. While it does not change the total number of 

credit hours for the Biophysics/Pre Health track (PHPB) it will give us more scheduling 

flexibility.  

 

 
Dr. Armin Kargol, 

Department CHair 
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